Souderton School District requests that you complete their LIVE ACT 372 form.

Click here to complete the form.

This form must be completed by Friday, May 17, 2024 to be guaranteed
busing for the start of the 2024-2025 school year.


https://www2.soudertonsd.org/parents-students/transportation/act372/index-iFrame.cfm

